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1. As described in WPR002, we must decide whether the huge transformer for lowering 415V to 
200V is required or not. Although Yoshiro have asked manufacturer about the available input 
voltage range for KEK equipments, the reply is not yet received. On the other hand, the preparation 
for AC power distributor has been started at MICE Hall as shown in Photo 1. 
 

 
Photo 1: Preparation for AC power distribution 

 

2. At last, almost all holes for new RF shield panels are drilled into the steel frames of RF chassis. 

These holes should be tapped in the next. 

 


